
 

 

THE SNACK PACK CHALLENGE 
NCJW Will Prepare 1,500 “Snack Packs” for Local Elementary Schools 

The National Council of Jewish Women Bergen County Section (NCJW BCS) is making the weekends 
happier for some local children!  At its next general meeting, members and guests will pack child-
friendly, healthy goody bags, which will be donated to the Center for Food Action for distribution to 

young school children on Friday afternoons, to provide nutrition on weekends. NCJW has accepted 

the challenge to pack 1,500 Snack Packs, up from 1,000 last year. The meeting will take place at 
Temple Emeth, 1666 Windsor Road, Teaneck, on Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 12:30 pm. 

Snack packs are one of the Center for Food Action’s answers to child hunger. The packs contain 

individual servings of fruit, cereal and other wholesome, appealing foods. The NCJW BCS is 
encouraging members and guests to volunteer in this important project. There is no charge for 
the event. All hands are welcome, so bring your neighbors, friends and family to help!!  What a 

great way to chase away those winter blues.  

NCJW BCS provides educational and stimulating programs and speakers throughout the year, including 

six general meetings and a myriad of speakers, book groups and trips. For more information on this 

meeting or on NCJW BCS and its upcoming programs, please visit www.ncjwbcs.org, contact 

office@ncjwbcs.org, or call 201-385-4847.  

 

 
The National Council of Jewish Women (NCJW) is a grassroots organization of volunteers and advocates 
who turn progressive ideals into action. Inspired by Jewish values, NCJW strives for social justice by 
improving the quality of life for women, children, and families and by safeguarding individual rights and 
freedoms. 

 

Caption:  

National Council of Jewish Women make up “Snack Packs” to be distributed through the Center for Food 

Action to children in local elementary schools. This year the organization intends to increase the number 

of Snack Packs to 1,500! 
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